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Idaho Perinatal Quality Collaborative 

The Maternal and Child Health Program of the Idaho Department of Health and 
Welfare and Comagine Health have partnered to establish Idaho’s Perinatal Quality 
Collaborative (IDPQC). IDPQC brings together clinical providers, public health leaders, 
payers and community-based organizations to improve outcomes for pregnant people 
and babies.  

 In support of improving patient care, this activity has been planned and 
implemented by University of Idaho, School of Health and Medical Professions and 
the Idaho Department of Health and Welfare. The University of Idaho, School of 
Health and Medical Professions is jointly accredited by the Accreditation Council 
for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME), the Accreditation Council for 

Pharmacy Education (ACPE), and the American Nurses Credentialing Center 
(ANCC), to provide continuing education for the healthcare team 

Credit Specialties:  
 

• AMA PRA Category 1 Credit™ – CME - 5 credit hours 
• Interprofessional Continuing Education – IPCE - 5 credit hours 
• Nursing Continuing Professional Development - 5 credit hours 
• Psychology – APA- 5 credit hours  
• PAs – AAPA –- 5 credit hours  
• Social Workers—ASWB ACE continuing education credit - 5 credit hour 

 

Scan the QR code 
to register for the 2025 IDPQC 

Annual Summit Course  OR 

Follow the URL  
to register for the 2025 
IDPQC Annual Summit 

Course 
  https://cme.shamp.uidaho.edu/co

ntent/2025-idaho-perinatal-
quality-collaborative-annual-
summit 

Scan the QR code 
to see full accreditation 

statement 
OR 

Follow the URL 
to see full accreditation 

statement 
  https://public.3.basecamp.com/p/

Xmjry9oA27WsU2oMuzqL3UU
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